
Dear Prof. Kiesling, We at the University of Tabuk, (UT), would like to apply for DEPFET 
membership. We believe our current activities with the PiXel Detector (PXD) at Max Planck 
institute of Physics (MPP) will qualify us for such membership. In particular working on 
performing a cosmic test at UT of the 1-2 large PXD modules and also working on a setup to test 
the PXD with cosmic rays at KEK.  We are also active in Belle II tracking group merging tracks 
in the vertex detector with the central drift chamber.  
We will be also glad in the future to contribute to other DEPFET activities especially if our 
department is (and will be) equiped for such tasks. 

Thank you, Rachid 


